



September 2017

Please support The Unrecables when shopping at Ralphs.

Ralphs Community Program

The Unrecables need your help. This has been our major fund-raiser in past years. But Ralphs changed the program last year. NO MORE SCAN BARS. Please help to spread the word. Thank you so very much.

The Scan Bar letters are no longer valid and will not work at the register! Now all our supporters need to create an online account or re-enroll at their online account. Ralphs' year runs from September 1st to August 31st, so we need to re-register every year. But this registration is then good for the whole year!

Step-by-step website registration instructions are at www.ralphs.com: click on Community, click on Community Contributions, click on 'Enroll Now'. The Unrecables' NPO # 80831.

For help, please call Ralphs at 1-800-443-4438 for assistance.

*** I had difficulty re-registering, so finally called the phone number, and it took 2 minutes & I was done. I shopped at Ralphs later that day, and it showed "The Unrecables" at bottom of receipt.

Contact Sigrid at skisig@gmail.com if you have questions about the program.